

## Minutes of committee meeting 6<sup>th</sup> March 2016

Present:- Alistair, Jon, Chris and Dave.

Apologies from:- Graham, Deb.

Chris is to put a message out on the onelist to remind members of the AGM and to encourage votes for the awards:-

Most improved paddler of the year.

Club member of the year.

Competitor of the year.

Canadian paddler.

Disaster of the year.

AGM is set for Sunday 20<sup>th</sup> March 4.00pm at the Orange Tree Baldock.

The minutes from the last meeting were reviewed.

Jon has had two people respond to him contacting other clubs to see if anyone was interested in joining our polo team and one of these has become a full member the other is intending to be a country member.

Jon has compiled a list of coaches in the club.

We have potentially purchased a large 'white water' boat from Graham for the club.

Tim can be included once again to the trailer rota.

The AGM was discussed, with the proposal of a new role as fundraiser, to replace social secretary, to be announced.

Fi Mcusker has offered to stand as Welfare officer and it was agreed she is more than qualified to satisfy BCU requirements.

Chris is to put a message out to the onelist about the Wimpole Hall event and to check with Pete if he would be happy to have his name put forward to the organisers.

A review of the clubs finances was discussed. All seems very satisfactory.

Chris is to message Dave regarding display boards for the Wimpole event.

Al suggested Jason as the recipient for the Endeavour Award, as he is always willing to help out.

Chris to compile the Agenda for the AGM.